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of science degree in computer 
engineering at UAF; a two-year 
certificate in pre-radiologic tech-
nology qualifications at UAS; and 
a certificate in drafting technology 
at UAS.

The engineering program at UAA 
was designed collaboratively with 
local industry and UAA faculty to 
meet market demand for engineers 
in the Anchorage region and across 
the state. Over 900 engineering job 
openings were posted in Alaska 
during the past year. The program 
expects to attract 40 students the 
first year, with enrollment anticipat-
ed at  200 students by 2007-2008.

The computer engineering program 
at UAF merges the fields of electri-
cal engineering and computer sci-
ence. It is expected to attract 10-20 
new students per year with pro-
jected enrollment at 30-60 students 
in four years.

The pre-radiologic technology 
qualifications certificate from UAS 
would prepare students to enter 
professional medical imaging 
programs. The health industry has 
emerged as a major employer in 
Southeast Alaska, and the program 
expects to attract 20 students its 
first year.

Meanwhile, the certificate in draft-
ing technology at UAS would ad-
dress a shortage of locally trained, 
entry level drafting technicians in 
the Southeast region. Projected 
enrollment is four students the first 
year, growing to 14 students by the 
2008-2009 academic year.
 
Kszivrsv Geppw jsv Gsstivexmsr
Gov. Frank Murkowski made a rare 
personal appearance before the 
board to request the university match 
its research capacity with the state’s 
economic development opportunities 
and scientific needs.

One result from the governor’s visit 
was an agreement by the board to 
discuss the matter further during a 
future meeting or retreat.

Qywiyq Gswxw Vigimzi Fegomrk
The board approved a new total proj-
ect cost for the University of Alaska 
Museum of the North, on the Fair-
banks campus, for $42 million.

Earlier estimates accounted sepa-
rately for construction, a $3.5 mil-
lion loan approved by the board in 
December, and another fund--largely 
comprised of private donations--for 
furniture, fixtures and exhibits. While 
the board had been apprised of all 
costs in earlier meetings, at the Feb-
ruary meeting they combined those 
funds and included a $1 million 
increase to complete the project.

The new funds come from accrued 
interest earnings on previously ap-
proved capital projects. The museum 
expansion, which includes new 
laboratory space, storage for collec-
tions, an art gallery and a multi-me-
dia auditorium, is expected to open 
in September. 

Gsppigxmzi Fevkemrmrk Ekviiqirxw
The board also unanimously ap-
proved revised collective bargaining 
agreements with United Academics, 
the Alaska Community Colleges’ 
Federation of Teachers and the Alaska 
Higher Education Craft and Trades 
Employees, which together represent 
1,450 faculty and staff statewide.
The unions and the Legislature must 
still approve the contracts--which 
include substantial modifications to 
the health benefits plan in response 
to rising health care costs as well as a 
one-year extension of the contracts--
before they would become final.

Kssh1f}i erh Xlerowõ[ipgsqi 
Ri{ Vikirxw
Board members approved resolu-
tions honoring and thanking the work 
of former regents Mike Burns, Elsa 
Demeksa and Kevin Meyers. The 


